

September 7, 2014

All Saints by the Sea Church 83 Eucalyptus Lane Santa Barbara, CA 93108

Dear Sisters and Brothers,

It is with great delight that I received word of your call to The Reverend Aimee Eyer-Delevett to become your new Rector of All Saints-by-the-Sea. Reverend Aimee is a priest marked to lead congregations to discover how God is calling them to use their lives and gifts for ministry within the Church and beyond. She is emblematic of the finest traditions of the Episcopal priesthood yet ever ready to follow the Holy Spirit in new and vibrant directions. I know that Reverend Aimee will be a strong and true partner in your journey forward, and a window through which God's grace will shine.

Please be assured of my prayers for Reverend Aimee and all the people of All Saints-by-the Sea.

Your brother in Christ,

